
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED
ISSUANCE OF A COMMUNITY GARDEN

LICENSE

The COUNCIL of the City of Danville, Virginia, will
hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday, January 18,
2022, at 7:00 P.M., or as soon after asmay be heard,
in the Council Chambers located on the Fourth
Floor of the Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street,
Danville, Virginia, to consider the following:

To conformwith Section 15.2-1800 and Section
15.2-1813 of the Code of Virginia, 1950, as
amended, the public is hereby notified that a
public hearing will be held on the following:

The issuance of a Community Garden License
to the Danville Masjid and Islamic Center, on
City owned parcels #05001 and #05005, for the
use of a community garden on this property.

Copies of the proposed Resolution are available
for examination in the Office of the City Clerk,
Room 428, 427 Patton Street, Municipal Building.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA
By Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk, CMC


